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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
February 6, 2006  

 
Trustees of the School Street United Methodist Church are seeking approval for 
a minor amendment to their site plan for a 12’ x 15’ storage shed at 81 Cressey 
Road. Zoned Urban Residential (UR); Map 41 / Lot 10. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at the 

Municipal Center, 75 South Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review Committee 

consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code Enforcement Officer, the 

Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You may request that your written 

comments on this application be considered at a special meeting of the Committee if 

those comments are submitted prior to 4:30 P.M. on February 28, 2007. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the Assistant 

Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 02/06/07 ___ 

 

 

 

 
F:\TOWN\PLAN\Site Plan-Minors\Applicants\Active\SchoolStUnitMethCh\StorageShed\PN0126807.doc 
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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
February 6, 2006  

 
K. L. Jack & Co., Inc. is seeking approval of a minor site plan for a 14,400 square 
foot office and warehouse facility for K. L. Jack Industrial Fasteners to be 
located at 11 Jenna Drive in the New Portland Parkway. Zoned Industrial (I); 
Map 29 / Lot 2.002. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at the 

Municipal Center, 75 South Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review Committee 

consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code Enforcement Officer, the 

Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You may request that your written 

comments on this application be considered at a special meeting of the Committee if 

those comments are submitted prior to 4:30 P.M. on February 28, 2007. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the Assistant 

Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 02/06/07 ___ 
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